
 

 

Competitor Bulletin Number 2 

Issued on 4 February 2025 at 19:00hrs 
 
 
Dear Competitor, 

Motorsport UK have requested that we obtain a National Permit for the event 
specifically for competitors in the Probite British Rally Championship. This permit has 
now been issued, and this means some minor Regulation changes. Note that this will 
not affect the event in any meaningful way. The BRC competitors will be mixed in 
with all the other competitors during the event, and we will still produce just one set 
of results for all competitors. All it really means is that you’ll see an extra Permit 
number when you sign on.  

So these are the paragraphs which need to change:- 

1. Announcement 

Beverley and District Motor Club will organise an Interclub and National Permit 
Closed Road Special Stage Rally on Sunday 23rd February 2025. The event will be 
known as the East Riding Stages Rally. 

3. Authorisations 

Motorsport UK Interclub Permit Number: 2024/03  

Motorsport UK National Permit Number: 202013 

6. Competitor Eligibility 

Competitors in the Probite British Rally Championship are eligible to compete in the 
National Permit of the event. For other competitors, the eligibility remains as written 
in the Regulations.  

Instead of uploading a club card in the entry system, competitors in the BRC must 
upload their BRC registration. In addition, all these competitors must hold a 
competition licence of at least National grade. 

All other competitors should follow instructions previously issued and may continue to 
use an Interclub licence.  

Matthew Atkinson – Clerk of the Course 


